Memorandum

TO: Gary Barczak, Chair, Board of Public Works

Michael Czaplewski, First District Martin Weigel, Second District Daniel Roadt, Fourth District James Sengstock, Fifth District

FROM: Michael Lewis, Director of Public Works/City Engineer

DATE: August 1, 2010

RE: Communication from Director of Public Works/City Engineer

Regarding recent meetings with the Milwaukee Metropolitan

Sewerage District

I would like to spend a few minutes updating the Board on a couple of recent meetings with MMSD and the potential impacts on West Allis.